
 
 

 

 

The Canadian Institute for Nuclear Physics travel grant  
for the 2012 Winter Nuclear Physics and Particle Conference 
 

The Canadian Institute of Nuclear Physics (CINP) will support 5 graduate students to travel to 
the 2012 Winter Nuclear Physics and Particle Conference (WNPPC) in February 2012. Each 
grant will consist of $500.00 toward the students travel expenses. 

Interested candidates performing research in low-energy nuclear physics at a Canadian 
University or Research Institute should apply for the travel grant after registering for the 
conference and receiving notification of acceptance of their abstract for an oral or poster 
presentation. 

The application must include the accepted abstract and a CV along with a list of publications and 
other relevant scientific activities. The application should also include a note from the student’s 
supervisor indicating his/her financial support for this conference. The dead-line for the full 
application is January 31, 2012, and it should be sent to caa12@sfu.ca .  

While the grant will be awarded before the conference to facilitate travel, a cheque of $500.00 
will be released after submitting original receipts following the end of the conference. Examples 
of eligible expenses are: flight tickets with original boarding passes, taxi/bus fares, car rentals, 
gas and mileage, hotel accommodation, meals, registration fees.  

On behalf of the CINP 
 
Corina Andreoiu, PhD 
Chair of the Education and Training Group 
 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Chemistry 
Simon Fraser University 
Burnaby, BC, Canada 
 

 


